megon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St NE, Ste A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone: 503-986-0900

Fax: 503-986-0904
February \p ,2020 www.Oregon.gov/OWRD

Kate Brown, Governor

Applicant

Windy River

1000 Highway 395 South #423
Hermiston, OR 97838
boblevy@windyriverfarms.com

Re: Allocation of Conserved Water CW-85 Approval of Use

Attached please find a copy of the Order Approving Use and Dispoéition of Applicant’s Portion
of Conserved Water. This order identifies the locations of the place of use where your portion of
conserved water may be used.

Please note, the water may be used at the locations identified in the order until such time a
subsequent Notice of Use and Disposition is filed under OAR 690-018-0090.

If you have any questions concerning the order, please do not hesitate to contact me at
503-986-0881 or teri.k.hranac(@wrd.state.or.us.

Sincerely,

PRV

Teri Hranac
Allocation of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

cc: CW-85
Bill Porfily (via e-mail at bporfily@myl80.net)
District #5 Watermaster (via e-mail)
Dale VanSchoick, DGV Consulting, PLLC (via e-mail at dalevconsulting@gmail.com)




